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2010 Census: Help Improve Our Community in Just 10 Minutes

<<Asian organization>> is partnering with the U.S. Census Bureau to help achieve a complete and accurate count of our nation’s population during the 2010 Census. The Asian population is growing and changing – outpacing the total U.S. population growth between 1990 and 2000. New 2010 Census data will help us understand these changes so we can provide and obtain the best services, resources and programs to meet the needs of our community. Ensuring an accurate, complete count in 2010 will make a significant difference in the quality of life for our neighbors, our families and our community. 

Every year, the federal government distributes more than $400 billion to state, local and tribal governments based on census data. As a result, the 2010 Census will:

· Help leaders identify where to build new roads, schools, hospitals and more. 

· Indicate where funding is needed to enhance community initiatives, including education and English-language learning programs.

· Guide the implementation and evaluation of programs such as the Equal Employment Opportunity Act and the Civil Rights Act.
Please take 10 minutes to complete your census form when it arrives in March 2010.
It’s critical every person is counted in 2010, to ensure our community is eligible for the funding it needs for a brighter future. 

Visit 2010census.gov to learn more.



